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LEATHER CARE INSTRUCTIONS

CAVALO LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers, conditioners or leather soaps. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

HAIR-ON-HIDE 

•	 Brush regularly with a soft brush, such as a pet brush. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth and clean with a mild 
soap‑and‑warm‑water solution. 

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers, conditioners or leather soaps. 

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

ITALIAN BERKSHIRE LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers or leather soaps. 

•	 Use RH’s Leather Conditioner & Protector to condition as needed, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

ITALIAN BROMPTON LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers or leather soaps. 

•	 Use RH’s Leather Conditioner & Protector to condition as needed, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.
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LEATHER CARE INSTRUCTIONS

ITALIAN CASTELLO LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers, conditioners or leather soaps. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

ITALIAN CORTINO LEATHER 

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers or leather soaps. 

•	 Use RH’s Leather Conditioner & Protector to condition as needed, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

ITALIAN EATON LEATHER 

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers or leather soaps. 

•	 Use RH’s Leather Conditioner & Protector to condition as needed, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

ITALIAN CAVALLINO LEATHER 

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers, conditioners or leather soaps. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.
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LEATHER CARE INSTRUCTIONS

ITALIAN ROMA LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers or leather soaps. 

•	 Use RH’s Leather Conditioner & Protector to condition as needed, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist. 

ITALIAN TURIN LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers or leather soaps. 

•	 Use RH’s Leather Conditioner & Protector to condition as needed, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

ITALIAN VENETO LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers, conditioners or leather soaps. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

SALERNO  LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. Dab spills immediately. 

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers, conditioners or leather soaps. 

•	 Leather is a natural product. Both texture and color will vary slightly from hide to hide. 

•	 Avoid excessive exposure to direct sunlight, heat and air conditioning.
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LEATHER CARE INSTRUCTIONS

SHERWOOD LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers, conditioners or leather soaps. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist. 

VINTAGE LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a damp 
cloth; for persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an 
inconspicuous area.

•	 Do not use polishes, preservers or leather soaps. 

•	 Surface scratches can be rubbed out with a finger or buffed with a soft chamois cloth. 

•	 The top coat precludes the need to condition. 

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional leather cleaning specialist.

VEGAN LEATHER

•	 Dust regularly with a soft, dry cloth. 

•	 Blot spills immediately with a soft white cloth. If further cleaning is required, wipe with a 
damp cloth.

•	 For persistent stains, use a mild soap and warm water solution, testing it first on an inconspicuous 
area. Use a dry cloth to wipe away excess water.

•	 Avoid direct sunlight and direct heat exposure.

•	 If necessary, consult a professional cleaning specialist.


